

## PRESS RELEASE

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

**CONTACT:** James Fisher, City Manager

**PHONE:** 979-337-7200 **DATE:** March 25, 2020

## City of Brenham Closes Facilities to the Public, Encourages Online Options

All City facilities will be temporarily closed to the public, except By Appointment Only, to help reduce the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19). During this temporary closure, the following options are available for your convenience and safety:

- Utility and Municipal Court payments will be accepted via the drive-through from 8 am to 5 pm,
  Monday Friday
- Drive-thru kiosk 24-7

The following facilities will be closed to the public as of 2:00 PM, March 25, 2020:

- City Hall
- Municipal Court
- Pet Adoption & Animal Services
- Blue Bell Aquatic Center
- Citizens Collection Station
- Brenham Recycling Center
- Brenham Police Department
- Brenham Fire Department
- Nancy Carol Roberts Memorial Library View our Facebook Page for virtual programming
- Brenham & Washington County Texas Visitor Center
- City-hosted special events; other events requiring City assistance
- Events at the Barnhill Center in the historic Simon Theater

Online payments are unaffected and may be made at any time. All City of Brenham services continue to operate as normal. To make an appointment, you may call City Hall at 979-337-7200.